
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

8. INFORMATION SHARING - KAIKOURA DISTRICT COUNCIL - COUNCILLOR BRYAN SEDDON 
 
 Councillor Seddon advised that the Kaikoura District Council had installed a weigh bridge and that 

their diversion rate had now been confirmed at 73.8%.  In addition they had a new bailer and conveyor 
and were trialing putrescibles as well as greenwaste in the composting unit. 

 
 He advised that they now expected to be able to extend the life of their landfill further but he expected 

that they would probably be seeking access to Kate Valley within the next 10 year period. 
 
 


